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TRAFFIC ALERT 

Interstate 25 Mill and Overlay Project  

Between Lower La Bahada to South of Cerrillos Road 

 

 
SANTA FE- The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling public 

that a Mill and Overlay project will begin on Interstate 25 both northbound and southbound from La 

Bahada hill to just south of Cerrillos road starting Monday, March 2, 2020.   

Two northbound lanes of Interstate 25 will be open daily between the hours of 7:00 AM and 9:00 AM 

and two southbound lanes will be open daily between the hours of 4:00 PM and 6:00 PM, Monday 

through Friday.  This is to accommodate morning and evening commute times and eliminate any 

potential slowdowns during peak travel times. 

This project is scheduled to be complete by November 13, 2020.  Please visit www.nmroads.com for 

updates.  All work is weather permitted.   
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